
November 11, 2015

Mrs. Ruth Einsig
OrlandoMetropolitan Bridge Center
756 Bennett Road
Orlando, Fl 32803

HANDDELIVERY

DearMrs. Einsig,

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 30, 2015 and received November

4, 2015 while I was at the regional in Daytona Beach. I have met with JeffRitchie at the Bridge

Center and exchanged my Bond for its face value plus accrued interest.

In talking with Jeff, he told me that the Board chose to redeem my Bond because I was trying

to destroy OMBC. This is untrue. Before I ever wrote to the Board, OMBC was viewed

unfavorably by many, many players due to several reasons. These include the way the Board

mishandled the Perry Poole fiasco, the closed Board Meetings, ignoring the pleas of the players

to have a vote, and the Board’s refusal to become transparent. In short, the Board has brought

this disfavor upon itself. All I have done is point this out.

You state in your letter that the financials are in the meetings’ minutes. Financial records

include, but are not limited to checkbooks, bank statements, profit-loss statements, balance

sheets, income tax returns, expense documentation, and any other documents relevant to the

financial status ofOMBC.



It is obvious to me that the reason my bond was redeemed was due to my request for these

financial records. This raises questions in my mind as to what those financial records would

show.

I am aware Gloria McCain has also made a request for the financial records ofOMBC and

you should provide all those records and not just the minutes.

Sincerely,

W. David Rogers, Jr.


